6th. March 1946.

My dear Henry,

I have been wenting to tell you for three weeks, and even now it is rather sub ross, that your name was on the list the Council confirmed yesterday, and I should like to congratulate you most heartily on an honour which I am sure you do appreciate.

Yours sincerely,

6th. March 1946.

Myndeer Henry,

Thanks ever so much for the Dominula data.

I do hope you are now fully recovered and will remember that I am looking forward to you visiting here sometime before I go away early in June.

Yours sincerely,